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CONTACT 

Uta Kentzler
+49.521.106.70965
uta.kentzler@fh-bielefeld.de

CINTQOOP NETWORK MEETING 2021 
The next network meeting will take place on 1st December 2021 from 9.00 am 
to 11.00 am with focus on

“An International Comparison of Sustainability and Digitalization”
 
We will hold the network meeting completely digitally. Due to positive feedback, 
the procedure will be similar to last year´s meeting and we look forward to 
welcoming regional and international representatives and key note speakers 
again.
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CONTACT

bicab@fh-bielefeld.de
https://www.fh-bielefeld.de/wirtschaft/bicab
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CERTIFICATE MODULES 
The two certificate programmes “International Project Management” 
and “Country Seminar: Doing Business in…” from last summer semesters 
will be continued in 2022 as well. Target groups are project managers who 
are professionally active in the international field and who would like to 
expand their education by acquiring scientifically based specialist 
expertise in a short course of study lasting one semester.

The price for certificate programmes 2022 will be 695€ and we are 
planning to implement a new certificate module “Corporate Learning and 
Innovation” in the near future. 

More information about the certificate modules
www.fh-bielefeld.de/wirtschaft/cintqoop/weiterbildungsangebote

More information about the application process
https://www.fh-bielefeld.de/studienangebot/bewerbungsseiten/bewerbung-zertifikate 
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BIELEFELD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE 
ON APPLIED BUSINESS (BICAB) 2022

Bielefeld University of Applied Sciences will be organizing an annual 
international conference, which will take place for the first time on 6th of 
May 2022 from 9.30 am to 4.30 pm with focus on
“Data driven decisions in enterprises 
- implications for business education and cases”.

Data has always had a strategic value, but with the breadth of data available 
today and the ability to process it, it has become a new asset. The advent of Big 
Data is changing traditional management practices and inviting companies to 
adopt new visions. 

The scope of this conference is to offer a hybrid platform where 
international academics as well as practitioners can discuss topics like 
solutions of AI/business analytics, forms of intelligent data preparation, or 
challenges and hurdles of data driven decision making.
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PROJECTMANAGEMENT
Prof. Dr. Riza Öztürk
+49.521.106.5085
riza.oeztuerk@fh-bielefeld.de
Prof. Dr. Natalie Bartholomäus
+49.521.106.3758
natalie.bartholomaeus@fh-bielefeld.de

PROJECTCOORDINATION 
Uta Kentzler
+49.521.106.70965
cintqoop@fh-bielefeld.de

CONSULTING  
Ass. jur. Bettina Mey
+49.521.106.5069
bettina.mey@fh-bielefeld.de

CINTQOOP PROJECTMANAGEMENT
This summer the University Assembly elected new vice presidents. In 
the course of personnel reorganization, the departments were newly 
tailored. Since September 1st Prof. Dr. Natalie Bartholomäus, previously 
Vice Dean of the Department of Business, is the new Vice President 
Sustainability, People & Culture:

“Climate change and its impact on business, science and society is one of 
the key challenges we are facing today and in the future. I am looking 
forward to work on our contribution to a sustainable development. Still, I 
will remain part of the CintQoop team and foster sustainable solutions in 
international business and HR.”

Her term of office is four years and together with Prof. Dr. Riza Öztürk she 
will remain projectmanagement of CintQoop.
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